
 
2020 IMD ACC Spring Call Minutes

June 4, 2020
Follow-up Conference Call

Present:
 Carma Burnett, Todd Brickson, Bridger Call, Will Brandenburg, Lester Keller, Troy 
Price, Mark Wedeking, John Buchar, Stephen Schowengerdt, Chris Costa, Darren 
Michaels, Kevin Chaffee, Branko Zagar, Becky Stone, Troy Callentine, Kevin Keane, 
Erik Fisher, Bridget Misch, Jason Lance, Scott Mathers, Shannon Carrell

10:00am Meeting called to order by IMD Director, Carma Burnett.

Approval of the Minutes of the ACC Conference Call 5/21/20
MSP(Brandenburg/Price) To approve the minutes of the meeting on 5/21/20.

Old/New Business

MSP(Brandenburg/Brickson) IMD will select 3 men and 3 women from the IMC 
Series to go to the WR FIS races.  The selection will use the current standings from 
the IMC.  7 days prior to the WR FIS Races first team captains meeting is when the 
selections will be made.  The details of how far down the board we will go before 
reverting back to the original selection board will be presented at the Summer ACC 
Meeting.

MSP(Brandenburg/Brickson) IMD will propose to the Western Region that quota 
expansions for the WR FIS races need to be decided 7 days prior to the first team 
captains meeting.

U14/U16 Soda League in South- Tabled until the next meeting.  IMD clubs in the 
South will get together and come up with some details regarding the roll out of this 
series and be presented at the Summer ACC Meeting

North/South Friendly Race- Clubs in the North are in favor of calendaring a fun race
for the U12/U10 group.  Participation from the South would be welcome.  The clubs 
from the North will work on the details.  Suggestions were a 4-way event at the 
little ski hill or possibly an event at Rotarun. The “Friendly” will be presented at the 
Summer ACC Meeting. 

Calendaring
Mark Wedeking asked that clubs email him the list of races they would like to host. 
Mark will go to the Calendaring Committee and finalize the schedule. The 
Calendaring Committee consists of Mark Wedeking, John Buchar, Branko Zagar, Will
Brandenburg, Lester Keller and Bridger Call.
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Alpine Officials- Steve Schowegerdt reported that the AO Clinics this fall will need to
be in smaller groups and in some cases be offered online.

IMD Fall Convention- IMD will not schedule a fall convention as was discussed in the
2019 IMD spring convention due to COVID-19.  

The next IMD Meeting will be scheduled for August/September.  Details will be 
forthcoming

Motion to Adjourn at 11:55
MSP(Price/White) 

Respectfully Submitted,
Carma Burnett- IMD Director
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